
PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that the following item(s) has been 
received by the Hialeah Police Department as abandoned property. If 
the owner does not come forth and make claim during two (2) consec-
utive weeks of the notice's publication, said items will be retained by 
the City of Hialeah according to Florida State Statutes. 
 
ONE 2022 FORD F-350 WITH VIN NUMBER 
1FD8W3HT6NEC92809 SEIZED ON OR ABOUT DECEMBER 25, 
2023 IN THE VICINITY OF WEST 3 AVENUE AND 21 STREET, 
HIALEAH, MIAMI-DADE COUNTY, FLORIDA, UNDER HIA-
LEAH POLICE CASE NUMBER 2023-036109. 
 
If the owner wishes to make a claim, the individual should contact: 
 

Detective Joel Ortega 
Hialeah Police Department 

Auto Theft Unit 
Phone (305) 953-5203 

 
Monday through Friday between the hours of 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. 
 
NOTE: PROOF OF OWNERSHIP IS REQUIRED.

City of Hialeah 
 

NOTICE


